Tradition Three states, “The only requirement for AA membership is a desire to
stop drinking.” Here are two examples of why this Tradition came about:

December 5, 1941

From the Executive Committee of the Los Angeles Group of Alcoholics
Anonymous

Dear Mrs. Irma Lavone,

At a meeting of the Executive Committee of the Los Angeles Group of Alcoholics
Anonymous held December 4, 1941, it was decided that your attendance at
group meetings was no longer desired until certain explanations and plans for the
future were made to the satisfaction of this Committee. This action has been
taken for reasons which should be most apparent to yourself. It was decided
that, should you so desire, you may appear before members of this Committee
and state your attitude. This opportunity may be afforded you between now and
December 15, 1941. You may communicate with us at the above address by
that date. In case you do not with to appear, we shall consider the matter closed
and that your membership is terminated.
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December 11, 1946
To Mr. Burton Robins (a member of AA in Colorado Springs, CO.)

My Dear Friend,

This is to advise you that one Bob White who claimed to be a very good AA
member has asked to appear before the Denver Group 1 Committee to defend
charges unbecoming an AA member. The Committee found him guilty. All
seven members voted for expulsion. He claimed unfairness of the Committee
and asked to be heard before the entire group. Request granted. The final vote
was 31 for expulsion and two against. Since we no longer have him with us, we
look forward to less friction and more harmony at our club. Mr. Klune has
advised me of a request by Mr. White to join him in a social drink. We are very
sorry that occurred and assure you that all of us regret it very much. Trusting to
have the pleasure of having you with us in the very near future, | wish to remain
sincerely yours.

Source: Wally P.



